NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The City Commission of the City of Primera will conduct a Public
Hearing on September 10, 2024 at 5:30 pm at City Hall in the
Board Room, 22893 Stuart Place Road, Primera, TX 78552.
The purpose of the hearing is to hear comments on a proposed
budget for the 2025 fiscal year. All interested citizens are invited
to attend.

This budget will raise more total
property taxes than last year’s budget
by $55,364.97 or 5.31% and of that
amount $29,639 is tax revenue to be
raised from new property added to
the tax roll this year.




